In regards to the board meeting on Monday night:

As your President, I would like to reiterate the fact that unsubstantiated allegations and rumors are NOT what we are about. As educators, we know that rumors can take the focus away from something that is more important.

I would ask you to <u>NOT</u> take part in this type of behavior. It can only serve to damage our schools! Below is the statement of the board. The rumors I have been hearing are wrong, if you are repeating or adding to them **STOP**. We are better than that.

Sharon Mays